MINUTES
LAFAYETTE COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD
WORKSHOP, OCTOBER 18, 2022

The Lafayette County School Board met in workshop session on Tuesday, October 18, 2022 beginning at 5:00
p.m. In attendance were Mr. Robert Edwards, Superintendent of Schools; Mrs. Amanda Hickman, Chairperson;
Mrs. Marion McCray, Vice-Chair; Mr. Darren Driver, Member; Mr. Jeff Walker, Member; Mr. Taylor McGrew,
Member; and Mrs. Leenette McMillan-Fredriksson, School Board Attorney. Administrators present were Mrs.
Tammi Maund, Director of Finance and Mr. Stephen Clark, Director of Support Services. The purpose of the
workshop was to review current Lafayette County School Board policies and procedures for the disposal or sale of
Lafayette County School Board property.

Policy Review

Superintendent Edwards reviewed and discussed Lafayette County School Board’s current policies 7.10 Sale,
Transfer, or Disposal of Property and 7.11 Lost or Stolen Property. He explained that these policies were in line with
the Florida Statues Chapter 274 Tangible Personal Property Owned by Local Governments and Florida Statues
1013.28 Disposal of Property. He further went on to review and discuss the Lafayette County School Board’s
procedures for the donation, sale, or disposal of LCSB property valued less than $750 if no serial number assigned
and inventoried annually, and the procedures for donating, selling, or disposal of property valued at $750 and
above. After discussion was had and board members shared their thoughts, it was decided to keep current polices
7.10and 7.11, and the procedures discussed for donating, selling, disposal of LCSB property in place with no changes
being made.

Adjournment

The workshop was adjourned at 5:55 p.m.
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